1st December 2014
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Stockeld Park – The Christmas Adventure
On Friday 12th December 2014, we are taking all the Year 5/6 children on a trip to Stockeld Park near Wetherby. Here the children will be able to visit the Enchanted Forest, attempt to find their way out of the Mysterious Illuminated Maze and also go cross-country Nordic skiing.
A coach has been arranged to transport the children to and from the park, departing from school at 9.15am and returning at 4.30pm. The children can bring money to spend as there is a fabulous Christmas themed shop, although any money will be the responsibility of the individual child. 
If your child has a school dinner, a packed lunch will be provided by school. Children who normally bring a packed lunch will need to do so as normal.

Children do not need to wear school uniform, but must wear appropriate outdoor clothing for the day.

The cost of the trip is £5.00 per pupil, which includes a day pass for three activities and coach fare, with the rest subsidised by school.
If you wish for your child to go on the trip, please complete the reply slip below and return to school by Thursday 11th December 2014. Please could you state whether you intend to collect your child from school or if you give permission for him/her to walk home by themselves.
Regards

Paul Cook
(Assistant Headteacher/Year 5/6 Coordinator)
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
REPLY SLIP

I give permission for my child ___________________ in class ______ to go on the trip to Stockeld Park on Friday 12th December 2014. I enclose £5.00 payment (please make cheques payable to Beeston Hill St Luke’s Primary School)

I will be collecting my child / allowing my child to walk home at 4.30pm 

(please delete as appropriate)

Signed: __________________________________
Contact number:  ___________________________
